
Once again this year we are striving to provide families who are finding things difficult, in 
Bishop’s Stortford and across wider East Herts, with toys and food to enjoy on Christmas day.
COVID-19 may have drastically changed our approach but it won’t prevent us from doing 

everything possible to see that it happens!

If you would like to help us then there are three ways to get involved:

PRAYER:

Pray for us
Pray for the families
Pray for the workers

Pray for Gods provision

TOY AND GIFT DONATIONS:
We are now in a position where we can accept and use any of the 

following *Brand New* items:
Toys / Board Games / Books / Chocolates (packaged) / Soap boxes 

/ Wrapping paper and tape

Any donations can be taken to:
F.A.O Captain Megan Kervin

Bishop’s Stortford Independent
12 North Street

Bishop’s Stortford
Hertfordshire

CM23 2LQ 

The Entertainer is open for ‘Click and Collect’ and is running its usual 
appeal where they will match any toys bought for The Salvation 

Army between 7th – 28th November 2020.

MONETARY DONATIONS:

In response to COVID restrictions we are trying to make supporting easier and  limit contact 
by also fundraising for vouchers and buying specific items. If you feel able to financially 

support our appeal you can donate to our JustGiving page (QR Code): 
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/stortford-eh-toyappeal2020 
or by sending cash and/or Cheques (made payable to ‘Bishop’s Stortford Salvation Army’ ) 

to the same details listed in the toys section above. We estimate that:
£5 - could buy a soap box for a parent or teenager
£10 - could buy stocking fillers for a child 0-11 years (book, craft and chocolates)
£15 - could buy a gift voucher for a teenager (12+)
£20 - could buy a MAIN present for a child 0-11 years
£50 - could buy a Christmas Dinner for a family
£150 - could provide Christmas Day for a family of 5

For more information contact:
Captain Megan Kervin – 01279 507464
megan.kervin@salvationarmy.org.uk


